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From: Rebecca Benner <bekarec2002@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, October 9, 2016 9:18 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Please help- no one else will

Dear Mrs. Hailey, 

Allendale correctional institution hasn't had power or water for 2 days. My husband is there and they aren't 

feeding them or giving them bottled water or anything. When I called about it I was told they are doing what 

they can afford to do. If prisons can't afford to give the inmates at least water they shouldn't be running. They 

may be in prison but they are still human. They are being treated less than animals. No one seems to care 

because they are criminals, but that isn't right. Please help with this matter. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Rebecca J. King 


